
Our  newsletter looks a little different.  During these times, Spencer Church has limited gatherings scheduled at Spencer 
Baptist due to Covid-19. We all want to stay safe and limit our gatherings here. 

 
Souper Bowl of Caring will be Sunday, February 7th.   Spencer is collecting canned goods for those in 
our community in need.  We will have a curb-side lunch after our Worship Services on that Sunday.  
We will serve Potato Soup and/or Chili with cornbread.  Donations from the meal will be given to 
Green River Baptist Association Soup Kitchen to help purchase a walk-in freezer.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Reservations for Wednesday Night Curb Side 
  Meals can be made by signing up on our website, 

www.spencer@spencerbaptist.com or on our 
Facebook page, or you can call the church office. 286-2355 

 
 

Our Spencer Church family wishes to express our sincere 
Christian sympathy to the Family of: 
                     Jan Montgomery. 

 
 
We are excited that the Tim Tebow Foundation has made a way for us to celebrate and 
share God’s love to people with special needs in a virtual format this year.  We are still 
taking registrations as we prepare for Feb. 12.  Each registered guest will receive a 

special delivery from Spencer Baptist Church during the week of Feb. 8, which will include their crown/tiara, 
corsage/boutonniere, several gifts from the Tim Tebow Foundation, and several surprises from Spencer Baptist Church.  We 
have restaurants that have volunteered to cater a meal for the numerous group homes in our area and individuals who have 
provided gift cards for a single-family unit to use on that night. Our guests and their families will be showered with our love, in 
hopes that God’s love will be spread through us! For more information, or to volunteer to help pack and deliver our special treats, 
call the church office. 
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Tune in on Wednesday 
evenings at 7pm on our 

Facebook page for 
Wednesday Night Live with 

Bruce, Kelly & Colby! 
                                                                                                                                                                     

 
 

Olivia’s Healthy Lifestyle  

Tips for Adults 
 
Eat a variety of foods. 
Base your diet on plenty of foods rich in 
complex carbohydrates. 
Replace saturated with unsaturated fat. 
Enjoy plenty of fruits and vegetables. 
Reduce salt and sugar intake. 
Eat regularly, control the portion size. 
Drink plenty of fluids. 
Maintain a healthy body weight.  
 

Thank You! 
Thank you all so much for the prayers and cards. It was so 

encouraging to receive them.  I feel blessed to have friends like you!  

Love to you all!  Glenn West 

 

Your kindness of cards and prayer as well as phone calls at my Dad’s 

passing was overwhelming and heart felt.  Thank you all!    

Rick Ledbetter 

 

Dear Spencer Church, Thank you for the cards.  The were a pleasant 

surprise to come back to school to.   

Sincerely, Lily Taylor 

 

Spencer Church will host the New Beginnings Soup Kitchen 
Thursday, February 18th. 

Please call the church office if you plan to volunteer, as  
we need to limit numbers.         
 

http://www.spencer@spencerbaptist.com


 

 
 
 
 
 

YOUTH UPDATE February 2021. 
2020 was one heck of a year, but we’ve made it through and so far 2021 is looking up! This year Spencer Youth will be 
doing as much as possible as long as we can remain within state and local guidelines. Our Youth Snack Suppers on 
Sunday nights have continued to big a huge hit among our youth. Snack Supper is a time for them to get together, in a 
safe environment, to relax, to bond, and to fellowship with their friends. If anyone is willing to help-out with our 
Snack Suppers, either by providing food or by simply providing money for a meal would be greatly appreciated! You 
can also put your monetary donation in the offering plate and mark it for “Youth” Please call Colby or the church 
office and let them know when you are available to cook or with any questions.  
 

In February, Spencer Youth will be taking off for the mountains! Our annual Winter Retreat will be February 19-
22 in Pigeon Forge, TN. The cost for this trip will be $75.00, so if there are any youth that are wanting to go, 
please let Colby know as soon as possible to reserve your spot! 
 

There will also be a few more trips scattered throughout the month so keep an eye on Instagram and Facebook 
and make sure to listen to the announcements on Sunday Mornings and Wednesday Nights! 
Colby 
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PRAY FOR OUR COLLEGE STUDENTS             PRAY FOR OUR HOMEBOUND 

 
February 7   February 14    February 7    February 14 
Damian Henderson  Natalie James    Maye Pruitt    Betty Tomblin 
119 Clyde St #10  253 Countrywood Dr   Fairhaven Bostic   Oakland Living Center 
Spindale, NC 28160  Forest City, NC 28043   149 Fairhaven Dr   704 Poors Ford Road 
(Independence Univ.)  (Isothermal CC)    Bostic, NC 28018   Rutherfordton, NC 28139 
 
February 21   February 28    February 21    February 28 
Mackenzie Jernigan  Taylor Koon    Carolyn Hardin    Faye Thompson 
626 Freewill Baptist Church Rd 7801 Tigerville Road   115 Fairmont St    167 Pinkwood Drive 
Bostic, NC 28018  Box 2091    Spindale, NC 28160   Rutherfordton, NC 28139 
(UNC Charlotte)   Tigerville, NC 28966 
    (North Greenville Univ) 
     

 

 


